
Mrs. Desmond’s Class

NEWS

June
Birthdays

June – Lis
Summer birthdays
Colton, Angus, Lucy

A Note from the Teacher
June is a favorite month 
for the students. They are 
thrilled that the school 
year is winding down and 
the weather is getting 
warmer. Students are 
enjoying their swim 
program at the Percy 
Walker Pool and are looking
forward to their field trip 
and Field Day.  They have 
made such tremendous 
progress this year and 
have contributed to so 
many unbelievable and 
wonderful experiences.

Important Reminders

June 15 – Field trip – bring your lunch
June 17 – Field day
June 20 – No school, Juneteenth
June 24 – Early Release, last day of 
school

Language Arts

Math

Science & Social Studies

Students have enjoyed their historical 
fiction book choices, and some have  
started on a second one. Our writing 
continues to focus on responding to texts.

Students have finished with analyzing 
patterns, are working on some “Step up 
to Fifth Grade skills,” and revisiting some 
of the foundational fourth grade skills.   

Students continue with Life Science with a focus 
on internal structures of animals and adaptations.
We have finished up with our U.S. Regions and will 

be exploring our neighbors to the North, Canada. 


